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Needle Arts Celebration April 19  
 
(Woodland, CA) – In recognition of its one-year anniversary, the Winters Community Library’s Needle 
Arts Group invites all those who love to knit, crochet, sew, embroider and cross stitch to join in a 
“Stitch-Along One Year Celebration” on April 19, 5:00 to 7:00 p.m., at the library, located at 708 
Railroad Avenue in Winters. 
 
During this free event, participants will enjoy light refreshments and a display of work completed by 
current members of the Needle Arts Group over the past year.   
 
“We asked the community what programming they would like to see at the Winters Community Library, 
and this was one of the suggestions,” said Yolo County Supervisor Duane Chamberlain.  “Please join us 
in celebrating this program’s one-year anniversary on April 19.” 
 
“The Needle Arts Group and this celebration provide a fun, relaxing and free opportunity to ‘knit’ the 
community together,” said Yolo County Librarian Patty Wong.  “All are welcome to attend this event 
and all are invited to join the Needle Arts Group.”  
 
For more information, call the Winters Community Library at (530) 795-4955 or contact Needle Arts 
coordinator, Georgia Allen at (530) 795-0751 or e-mail: geallen@sbcglobal.net. 
 
The Winters Community Library is a branch of the Yolo County Library, located at 708 Railroad 
Avenue in Winters.  For more information on the Yolo County Library, visit: 
www.yolocountylibrary.org.  
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